
 

Monday, 9 Enniskó:wa/March 2009 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
In – Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., John Dee Delormier, Kenneth McComber, Mike Bush, 
Martin Leborgne, Marvin Zacharie, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Johnny Montour, Warren 
Lahache. 
 
Also present: Michael O’Brien – Chief of Staff OCC, Dwaine White – Director of OCC 
Operations, Kevin Kennedy – Associate Executive Director, Alana Goodleaf-Rice – 
Executive Director, Ryan Rice – Associate Executive Director of Finance & 
Administration, Marcy Delisle – Director of Finance, Tom Morris – Associate Executive 
Director. 
 
Out – Chiefs Rhonda Kirby (vacation), Peter Paul (vacation). 
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
 
2009-2010 Annual Budget 
The budget had gone through the Executive Director’s Office, the Operations Team and 
the Finance & Operations Committee prior to coming to the main Council table. Chief 
and Council accepted the primary budget presented, achieving the goal of a zero 
balance between revenues and expenses. 
 
The overall budget submission reviewed by Council was very close to last year's budget 
total. A few secondary items are still up for discussion and may be added to the overall 
total. Once finalized, a detailed final budget will be formally presented to the community 
by the Finance and Administration Unit on Wednesday 1, Onerahtókha/April. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm. 
 


